Please join us Wednesday, May 14™ 6:30pm-8:00pm in the school library for
a parent information night. Officers from the Beaverton Police Department
will be there to discuss what our children are doing online and how to teach
them to be smart, safe, and respectful digital citizens. You’'ll learn about:

The importance of learning about the sites and applications your child uses
How kids are using mobile devices like smartphones, tablets, and e-readers
Social networking sites and how to help your child use them wisely

What to do if your child is the victim of online bullying

Objectionable content, how to block it, and what to do if your child views it.

** DUE TO POSSIBLE SENSITIVE SUBJECT MATTER **
**THIS IS AN ADULT ONLY EVENT **



